Dear Parent(s):
Periodically, we complete random reviews of special education files to ensure compliance with Federal and State laws.  Your district recently completed these file reviews.  Your child’s file was part of this review.  

During this review we found non-substantial errors.  Attached, you will find changes made to the due process paperwork to reflect correction of these errors.  These items were discussed at the time the paperwork was completed, but were omitted from the forms.  The correction attached is required per the requirements of the Federal and State laws. These corrections include:

……………………………………………………………………………
We are not evaluating or making any significant changes to programming at this time, but simply adding clarification to paperwork.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

